
 

                                                                                                                                             
 
 
 
 
September 23, 2024 
 
Somerset County Jail 
Attn: Dr. Alane O’Connor 
131 E. Madison Road 
Madison, ME 04950 
 
SUBJECT:  Notice of Conditional Contract Award,  

RFA# 202407134 Residential Substance Abuse Treatment (RSAT) Grant  
 
Dear Dr. O’Connor, 
 
This letter is regarding the subject Application Request, issued by the State of Maine Department of 
Public Safety for the Residential Substance Abuse Treatment (RSAT) Grant. The Department and the 
Justice Assistance Council have evaluated the proposal and are hereby announcing their conditional 
contract award to the following bidder: 
 

• Somerset County Jail 
 
The Department will be contacting the aforementioned bidder soon to negotiate a contract.  As provided 
in the RFA, the Notice of Conditional Contract Award is subject to execution of a written contract and, as 
a result, this Notice does NOT constitute the formation of a contract between the Department and the 
apparent successful vendor. The vendor shall not acquire any legal or equitable rights relative to the 
contract services until a contract containing terms and conditions acceptable to the Department is 
executed. The Department further reserves the right to cancel this Notice of Conditional Contract Award 
at any time before the execution of a written contract. 
 
As stated in the RFA, following the announcement of this award decision, all submissions in response to 
the RFA are considered public records available for public inspection pursuant to the State of Maine 
Freedom of Access Act (FOAA). 1 M.R.S. §§ 401 et seq.; 5 M.R.S. § 1825-B (6). 
 
This award decision is conditioned upon final approval by the State Procurement Review Committee and 
the successful negotiation of a contract.  A Statement of Appeal Rights has been provided with this letter; 
see below. 
 
Thank you for your interest in doing business with the State of Maine. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Lisa Bosse 
 
Lisa Bosse 
Contract Grant Manager 
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Maine Department of Public Safety  
104 State House Station  
45 Commerce Drive, Suite One  
Augusta, ME  04333-0104  
Lisa.Bosse@maine.gov 
 

STATEMENT OF APPEAL RIGHTS 
 
Any person aggrieved by an award decision may request an appeal hearing.  The request must be made 
to the Director of the Bureau of General Services, in writing, within 15 days of notification of the contract 
award as provided in 5 M.R.S. § 1825-E (2) and the Rules of the Department of Administrative and 
Financial Services, Bureau of General Services, Division of Purchases, Chapter 120, § (2) (2).  



, Debra Poulin
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